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Iglesia Peñarol (Anniversary Service)

We attended a special anniversary service at Iglesia
Peñarol this month. They celebrated 11 years in their
church building!

Merendero

This church runs a Merendero (Snack Time/
Children’s Outreach Program). They have about
30-35 children that gather for snacks and to hear
about Jesus. The children participate in hearing
bible stories and completing different activities.

We are planning to bless these children with a
Christmas gift this year. More information will be
sent in an email over the next few weeks.

Ladies Conference

The other aimer and I travelled to
Paso de los toros where we
attended a ladies conference for
the northern region of Uruguay.
The theme was “Women of great
faith”. I was able to testify and
sing during this event but also
spend time praying with the other
ladies. We had about 75 ladies in
attendance and many lives were
touched at this conference.



La Comunidad De Fe

I’ve continued to attend services here in San Jose de
Mayo at LCF. I have been able to continue to sing on
Sundays with the worship team, preach various
messages and teach bible studies.

Iglesia Piedras Blancas

The Uruguay Missions Team was able to be in service
in Piedras Blancas earlier this month. It was a great

time in the presence of the Lord and it is so exciting to
see so many young people serving their local church.

5K Cruz Roja Race

It was so fun to be able to run in
the 5k Cruz Roja race here this

month. I was able to participate in
this race alongside different

friends that I have made at the
local gym here in San Jose! I am
thankful that I can be a witness in
my everyday life here in San Jose

and spend time deepening
connections.

Evangelism

Here in San Jose, they have a book fair every year.
One day, a few of us from the local church went out to
evangelise to others about Jesus and invite them to
church. There were two muslim men who came to sell
their books. We had a great conversation, shared the
church’s information with them and there was an
opportunity to share my testimony with them. They
were encouraged and were very excited to find out
that the UPCI believe in one God and that an
encounter with God is important! I am praying that
they come to church in the near future!


